
 

January 25, 2013 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Jeff King, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Judiciary 

Statehouse, Room 341-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator King: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 40 by Senate Committee on Judiciary 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 40 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 40 would amend existing law to clarify use of DNA testing in criminal proceedings.  

The bill would use the term “exonerate” with reference to the results of DNA testing.  The bill 

then defines the term “exonerate.”  

 

 According to the Judicial Branch and the Kansas Bureau of Investigation, passage of SB 

40 would have no fiscal effect of the either of the agency’s budgets. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Mary Rinehart, Judiciary 

 Linda Durand, KBI  


